
 

 

2018-2019 Academic Year 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Breakfast Club 
 

Research tells us that breakfast is the most important meal of the day. As part of our continuing 
programme to support students and parents, I am delighted to announce that we will be 
continuing with our trial of a Breakfast Club during the second half of the Autumn Term for 
students in Years 7 to 13.  
 

The Breakfast Club will be in the College Refectory between 7.30am to 8.00am from Monday to 
Friday. A member of staff will be in attendance to supervise students, who will have breakfast 
with our Boarding Community. The Menu will include a continental breakfast consisting of a 
choice of cereals, toast and fresh fruit. Students will also be able to enjoy a cooked breakfast, 
which may include bacon, sausage, tomato, baked beans, egg, mushrooms, hash brown and fish 
on Fridays. Hot drinks such as tea, coffee and hot chocolate will be available, together with fruit 
juice and water, regardless of menu choice. The cost of attending Breakfast Club is £3.00 per 
day, per student, for the full menu or £2.00 per day, per student for the continental breakfast. 
 

The Breakfast Club will support students who wish to participate in co-curricular activities 
which take place before academic lessons commence, ensuring they have appropriately  
re-fuelled before starting their school day.  It will also support busy families who may need to 
drop their children off much earlier than 8.00am. 
 

Students attending Breakfast Club will be supervised in the Refectory between 7.30am and 
8.00am by a member of the Boarding staff. They will not be allowed to leave the Refectory until 
8.00am when general supervision begins in the main school. If your son/daughter is unable to 
attend on a particular day, you will still be charged for the breakfast as they will have been 
catered for. 
 

If you would like your son/daughter to attend Breakfast Club regularly, please complete the 
attached reply slip in full and return it to reception, for the attention of Mrs Sharpe in the 
Accounts Department. Please note that you will need to register his/her attendance for a full 
half-term. This will enable the catering department to plan appropriately. If you do not require 
your son/daughter to use the Breakfast Club regularly but may wish to use it occasionally, the 
deadline for registering your son/daughter’s attendance is 4.30pm on the Thursday prior to the 
desired week, using the appropriate part of the form below. Regrettably, we are not able to 
accommodate requests any later than this, so please refrain from making last minute requests. 
Students who are not registered to attend Breakfast Club on a particular day will not be allowed 
to enter the Refectory. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Clement Donegan  
Deputy Head Pastoral 



 
 

Senior School Breakfast Club 
Please return to Mrs Postill, Senior School Reception  

 
Regular user 
I wish for my son/daughter……………………………………………. to attend the Breakfast Club on the 
following days during the …………………. Term, week commencing Monday ……………………. to 
week commencing Monday ………………………. (inclusive): 
 
Please tick the appropriate box to indicate the day(s) you would like your son/daughter to 
attend. 
 
Mon                             Tues                            Wed                             Thu                            Fri 
 
 
      OR 
Occasional user 
I wish for my son/daughter……………………………………………. to attend the Breakfast Club on 
day(s) next week: 
 
Please tick the appropriate box to indicate the day(s) you would like your son/daughter to 
attend. 
 
Mon                             Tues                             
 
 
Menu choice  
Please tick the appropriate box to indicate your son/daughter’s menu choice.  
 
Full breakfast   
 
Continental breakfast 
 
 
Tutor Group……………………………………… 
 
I agree for the cost of the breakfast to be added to my end of term account 
 
 
Signed (Parent/Guardian) ………………………………………..........................Date ……………………………  
 


